
Foldscope: An emerging tool in Education and research 

A workshop on uses of Foldscope microscopy in Botanical research was organised by 

Department of Botany on 05/09/2019 to 08/09/2019 in Dakshin Kamrup College, Mirza. The 

programme was attended by 150 participants.  The programme was sponsored by 

Department of Biotechnology, Government of India. A part of the program was also held in 

Anchalik High School, Phulgurui, to educate the school students regarding the use of 

foldscope. 

 

 

 


